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UNIFIED BASKETBALL
Congratulations to our Unified Basketball
team for getting third place in their
division at Monday’s Unified Basketball
Tournament. Every unified player on our
team scored points and a good time was
had by all. The sportsmanship between
teams was something to admire. Thank
you to all who helped make this a
memorable day for our unified athletes.

STUDENT GOVERNMENT ELECTION INFO
Thank you for everyone who attended the Student
Government meeting on February 6th. As an important
reminder, election applications for SBO and Class officers
are due Feb. 21st by 5:00pm. Applications for Art Officer
and Tech Officer are due Feb. 28th by 5:00 pm. 

TALENT ASSEMBLY

CCHS has an impressive digital newspaper published by
our journalism students. The website  is
www.cchschronicle.com. New stories are published
weekly and give in-depth coverage of school, local, and
national events. To be more informed about the school
and other events, consider making this a weekly site to
visit.

The CCHS Student Talent Assembly was held Tuesday, February 6th. There was so
much talent and entertainment shared by students that day. Great job to everyone
who participated and thanks for sharing your spectacular talents. 

http://www.cchschronicle.com/


Date Event Information

Monday,
February 12th,
A Day

Higher Education Day, Atrium 

Tuesday,
February 13th,  
B day

Student Legislative Council
Meet the Pro Luncheon
Boys Basketball v. Mtn. Ridge 7:00pm, Main Gym
Girls Basketball @ Mtn. Ridge 7:00pm

Wednesday,
February 14th,
A day

Course Requests Close
Girls State Wrestling @ UVU

Thursday,
February 15th,
B day

Girls State Wrestling @ UVU
Girls Basketball v. Bingham 7:00pm, Main Gym

Friday,
February 16th,
A day

Boys State Wrestling @ UVU
Boys Basketball @ Bingham 7:00pm

Saturday,
February 17th

Debate @ Herriman 8:00am
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Updated  Scholarship Information and
FAFSA (click link for updated information) 

Check out the Corner Canyon Student Center webpage.  It has
updated information about all the services, scholarships,
testing, and job opportunities available to help our students
thrive beyond high school. Click on the box above to be
directed to the website. 

APPLICATION TIME FOR
GIRLS/BOYS STATE AND HOBY 

Applications for HOBY and Girls/Boys State have now started. Please
review the following links and apply or nominate a student for a
memorable summer opportunity.

 Boys State: https://utahboysstate.org
 Girls State: https://apps.weber.edu/girlsstate/
 HOBY: https://hoby.org

SCHOLARSHIPS

ACT INFORMATION
On March 20th, 2024, Corner Canyon
High School, along with high schools
throughout the state of Utah, will be
participating in an administration of
the ACT to all juniors. Follow this link
for specific information about ACT
testing and all March 20th student
schedules.Marc

h 20th
!!

COURSE REQUESTS FOR 24-25
SCHOOL YEAR

Course Requests are due on Wednesday,
February 14th. It is vital that students
request all the classes they need and want
for next year. You can find course request
cards, course request tutorials, and many
more registration resources through our
Registration Page on our Student Center
website 

ONLY ONE MONTH AWAY FROM THE FINAL
ORDERING DEADLINE FOR AP EXAMS!

DEADLINE is MARCH 13TH!
If you forgot to register and pay in November

and still want to take your AP exam,
please get this done ASAP! 

https://ccstudentcenter.weebly.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/139epZE4N-dr9WIVP_pBnLyueFhTZ9wLVFgxUkeLuGFw/edit?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jlUGAkAF_z_tZ82A2d6JPYH_btwio3lb/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=101491069347165257940&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jlUGAkAF_z_tZ82A2d6JPYH_btwio3lb/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=101491069347165257940&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://utahboysstate.org/
https://apps.weber.edu/girlsstate/
https://hoby.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/139epZE4N-dr9WIVP_pBnLyueFhTZ9wLVFgxUkeLuGFw/edit?usp=drive_link
https://ccstudentcenter.weebly.com/course-catalog--course-request-worksheets.html
https://ccstudentcenter.weebly.com/course-catalog--course-request-worksheets.html
https://ccstudentcenter.weebly.com/course-catalog--course-request-worksheets.html
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K33bUzT4wyOWDZj8gp_pj5NhhYRC2SUfuC7hu8SZwGM/edit?usp=sharing
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TEACHER FEATURE
Mr. Cram’s AP Environmental Science students took advantage of the warm
weather last week and held class outside! To better understand how noise
pollution interferes with migration patterns, Mr. Cram had his students
construct an obstacle course with chairs and had groups guide blinded
students through the “migration course.” In the first go, the blinded students
easily made their way through; however, in the second round, outside
students were instructed to be as loud as possible. This greatly prohibited
the blinded students from hearing their guides’ direction. As one can
imagine, the students made It through the migration course much slower
the second round!

Ms. Rogers’ U.S. History students are studying about
the Holocaust this week. It’s hard for young minds (or
any mind really) to comprehend the enormity of six
million lives lost during this tragedy. To help students
interact with the content in a more personal way, Ms.
Rogers provided each student with a card upon their
entry into class. Inside the card, the students found a
description of someone who suffered during the
Holocaust. Throughout the lesson, Ms. Rogers asked
students to think about how their assigned person
must have felt and what they must have experienced.
At the end of class, Ms. Rogers directed students to
read the back of their card, detailing what actually
happened to their assigned individual. This was an
extremely powerful, emotional way of making history
come alive for our CCHS students. We are so grateful
for all of your hard work, Ms. Rogers!

We are excited to announce our 5K Charity Fun Run for NMDP (Nation
Marrow Donor Program)-formerly Be The Match, sponsored by HOSA-
Future Health Professionals.
 
We would LOVE ALL of you to participate! You don’t have to “run” to
fundraise and earn a shirt. It is a FUN run/walk! It is going to be a
PARTY! Teachers will have their own division for prizes! Sign up by
scanning the QR code.
 
 ALL DONATIONS WILL BE MADE ONLINE AND GO DIRECTLY TO NMDP! 

One of our own Corner Canyon students received a bone marrow
transplant at the beginning of the year! Please help show your support
by participating in some way!

CHARITY FUN RUN
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Cheer Team
Our State Champion
Cheer Team will be
participating in Nationals.
We wish them luck. Click
on the picture to the left
for more information
about Cheer.

Girls Wrestling
The girls just finished the
Regional Division
tournament and now are
moving on to the State
Tournament. Click on the
picture for more in-depth
information

Swimming
Swimming just wrapped
up the region swim meet.
Some personal bests and
top times were achieved.
They now move on to
State. Click the picture for
more information.

Girls Basketball
Our girls continue to fight
hard each game and are
right in the mix. Playoffs
are quickly approaching.
For more details and
schedule and playoffs,
click on the picture. 

Boys Volleyball
The inaugural season of
Boys Volleyball is quickly
approaching. Open gym
clinics are currently
occurring. For more
information, click on the
picture. 

Drill Team
The Drill Team just
wrapped up the State
Competition. Next stop,
Nationals. We wish them
luck. Click on the picture
to the left for more
information about Drill.

Boys Wrestling
CCHS’ Boys Wrestling just
finished 2nd place in a
tough region and are
moving on to State. Click
on the picture to the left
for more information
about who qualified.

Girls Golf
Pre-season practice every
Monday at Top Golf from
3-5pm. If interested,
contact Coach Gagon.
Click the picture for more
information.

Boys Basketball
The team is on pace to
finish at the top of the
Region. Playoffs are
quickly approaching. For
more details, schedules,  
and playoffs, click on the
picture. 

Track and Field 
The team is now actively
practicing and prepping
for the upcoming season.
For more details and
schedules, talk to Coach
Moody and click on the
picture. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/19QEbh6NenV2lUUL0c4U-wNaI1EyN7-x5KzdFOgFU8-Q/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rt4b4w9uYihNW4z9NwvqPJucQdaHsMVNbyAkLhLWrvQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1b_aP1bUzm4jxy3aB0nk1fbe2XWKNLm24eG0VHDFuUkU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XOY_vqvaYx1WscnVArJ5ToqVCIv3XiN2M5kNOgrNhDU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IsxhswGo0OgrUUT6jBogHS-c1raMuVfbtQRzfFbn4X0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QuBXBndZRZIkmNp30-4p27q0bCBsXn0gOsBHJTYrgiw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x8YYzF80iWI5s_Aj38yBF4KddzrJWBsTIAR0BA_4PFk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-0fWZu04yuMKSWJnesAMxvYyR9HvDNGpYLVk_1C5PRQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_I1M6MPPkfArcYGPR2dmum5-66U3vwG-49Hj7TVA_wg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13HR8fFT-tYKypKP_enpDmfMwBBIPNqryDyH1BRrkcFo/edit?usp=sharing
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